

Anniversary

Chuck Trammel will have been on staff at Catawba Baptist Church for 48 years as of March 21! Let him know how much you appreciate him!



Thanks so much to Randy Merrell for building and placing the cross in front of the sanctuary.

In 1 Cor. 1:23, Paul said "we preach Christ crucified." During the next few weeks we will be emphasizing the cross and the empty grave.

Christ was crucified and Christ is risen!

OCC Shoebox Craft Day March 23 from 9-11am in the Chapel

Activities include making crafts for shoeboxes. Parents encouraged to bring their kids. Supplies provided. Contact missions@catawbalivecom for questions, or sign up in the foyer (not required to attend).

Catawba Baptist Church

Sunday, March 17, 2024 @ 10:30 a.m.

EASTER EVENTS AT CATAWBA:

Children's Easter Egg Hunt 3/22/24 @ 6pm

Help needed on Thursday, March 21 @9:30am in the Fellowship Hall to fill bags.

Candy donations are also still needed!

Annie Armstrong Offering 3/24/24





BE SURE TO SIGN UP!

- KY Mission Trip (Brief meeting today after service)
- Catawba Ramblers Beach Trip (sign up in foyer)
- Kids Summer Camps (QR code below)
- Annual Craft Market Vendor (QR code below)
- Catawba Sports (QR code below) DEADLINE TODAY





With every new season, here come fresh hurdles, brandnew systems (hooray!), and spiffy new procedures! Brace yourselves for updates galore on our website, Facebook, and beyond, all aimed at keeping you in the loop. The cherry on top? A shiny new app that you early birds are already swooping in on! For the latest scoop on events and happenings, just zap that QR code.



Be A Part of Building the Kingdom in Isaan

The house church at Na Ngaam Village is building a worship center. They labored to purchase property and have taken the bold step to build. Already the early phase has been completed, and the roof will be placed soon (see pic). This building will be a central hub for much of the Isaan church planting ministry.

The Na Ngaam Village church asks if you would be willing to help. About \$45,000 is now needed to complete this project. Thank you to everyone who has given already!

To be a part of this project, you can give online through Catawba Baptist, or designate on your tithing envelope "Thailand Church Construction." Every gift is appreciated!

Marty & Dena McAnally

Subscribe to their Newsletter (Scan QR code)



GIVING PLATFORM UPDATE:

We are excited to announce the launch of our new giving platform! Next week we will provide a tutorial and more instructions. If you would like to switch to the new platform now, feel free to get started!

Over the next few weeks, we will provide more information and help people switch their recurring giving. Our current platform will be available online until April 1st.

GET STARTED!

You can easily access the Church Center app on your mobile device or scan the provided QR code to visit our website and establish your online giving preferences.



